
 

 

 
 

           

Miss Anatola and Miss Blyth are going to visit 

our partner school in Malawi over the May half 

term break. 

 

 They will be working with the children at 

Chilanga Primary School to explore a global 

learning project. 

 

Mr Chiaiwalika from Chilanga Primary will be 

making a return visit to Horsford Primary for the 

week beginning the 10th June to work with the our 

children and staff on our global learning project.  

 

We are very excited have the opportunity to 

continue to develop our relationship with Chilanga 

Primary. We will keep you updated with all our 

work. 
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